4451 East 31 Street #144
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74135
U 19 973 November 17,1973

The Honorable'%g.gé R;Njgﬁés
¢/o U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Sirg
I want to express my appreciation of your forbearance

in the matter of the ordeal of our country and President Nixon
over the Watergate mess. Some members of The Congress have
become hysterical loud-mouths and decided to abridge our
Constitutional guarantees and 'Hang him, Never mind the trial’,
You have on the other hand publicly maintained a. position of
waiting until all facts are availgble before being called upon
for possible Constitutional action. At this time I have complete
faith in our President.

on the other hand I firmly believe that the TV and
news media have with their hateful and often venomous outerys
plunged our country into a feeling of doubt of all our duly
elected representatives., &s one of your staunch supporters I
am sure you will never become a target of news media hate.
Nonethelesg if it can happen to our Presgident, it can happen
to you and each of us, I know that you will continue to
maintain the levelheadedness you have exhibited as our
Representative in the Congress. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

iifi;:gkjgéhneider



SCHNEIDER, Harry
Impeachment

November 19, 1973

Mr. Harry Schneider
4451 E. 31st St., # 144
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74135

Dear Mr. Schneider:

Your letter arrived while Congressman Jones is
out of the country. As you may know, Mr. Jones was
appointed to a special subcommittee of the House Armed
Services Committee to gather facts about the Middle
Fast with which to report back to the House of Represen-
tatives. The Congressman is presently in Egypt and
Israel.

I am taking the liberty of acknowledging receipt
of your letter, and I will bring your correspondence
to Congressman Jones' personal attention immediately
upon his return to the United States in late November.

Sincerely yours,

Stephen Kaplan
Legislative Assistant




. Harry Schneider: John, Please draft a really nice letter thaifRING
him very much for his kind words; etc.

Nixon/Watergate
SCHNFIDER, Mr. Harry
JRT/51

December 8, 1973

Mr. Harry Schneider
4451 Rast 31st Street
Apartment 144

Tulsa, Oklahoma 74135

Dear Mr. Schneider:

I read your kind letter of November 17th upon
my return to Washington from the Middle East, and I
wanted to write and let you know how very much I
appreciate your comments on the position I have taken
with respect to Watergate-related incidents.

T am most grateful for your expression of
support, and I will certainly do my best, as your
Representative, to continue to merit your trust.
1f there is ever enything I can do to be of assistance
to you in any way, I hope you will not hesigsate to

call on me.

With best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

JAMES R. JONES
Member of Congress

JRI/51




